
 
Proposed Messaging From Principal  
Email TEXT to staff  -- send out the week of March 1 
 
 
Starting this Friday, March 5, our career & college partner Bridges is launching a new virtual career exploration 
experience for our students called The Game of Careers.  TheGameofCareers.com website showcases local 
industries and careers through interactive online simulations and activities, videos, photos, and relevant career 
information, all in a free, secure setting.  
 
If you haven’t already, learn more about this new interactive website by watching a video at 
BridgesConnection.org/GameofCareers. 
 
I encourage you to promote the Game of Careers to your students. Simply share the website’s url —
TheGameofCareers.com, and the easy log in steps. Student’s usernames are their first and last names with no 
spaces between the names. Our entire school has the same password. It is ___________________________. 
 
You could just tape the postcard that arrived in your mailbox from Bridges to your classroom door or wall to 
help make the password easy to use. Or, share the url and password in your googleclassroom. 
 
Students can download a Game Card (pdf) to use to guide their career exploration process. This card can be 
found on the Log in and Game Rules pages within the website. 
 
The Bridges Career Academies & Workplace Connection is a valuable partnership between our high school, 
the business community and area colleges. Bridges provides a wide variety of career and college readiness 
projects and services that we could never accomplish alone.  
 
Please help promote this new virtual career exploration experience to your students.  
 


